

2020-12-03 Start: 16:34 UTC **End:** 17:28 UTC

Participants: Steve McManus, Leo Vegoda, Matt Griswold, Shane Kerr, Arnold Nipper, Yan Berthier

Agenda:

- Open todos/issues:
 - [#814](#) has a new issue
- One press development environment status?
 - Anyone we want to reach out to directly who wanted to contribute in the past but found it hard?
- Discuss [report on 2020 survey](#)
 - Documentation - [Arnold Nipper](#) liaise with outreach
 - Look at existing *NOG presentations and tutorials and think about how to integrate better into the main website
 - Get a visualization of the data model added to documentation
 - UX/UI - [Steve McManus](#) work with UX designer to propose changes
 - Data Quality - [Matt Griswold](#) and [Arnold Nipper](#) Liaise with AC.
 - Look at validation of existing data and see if we can autofix and/or manually fix
 - Publish some lookbacks in blog/social media when we make some big cleanups
 - Make sure we roll out flag bad data feature in early 2021
- User [comment highlights](#)
- [Adjust synthesis](#) of individual SWOT analyses
- Formalizing the what services networks/organizations offer, including the formalizing the relationship between IXPs and resellers. [Yan Berthier](#) to continue the previous doc and extend to use-cases mentioned.